
MACOM 
100 Chelmsford Street 
Lowell, MA 01851 
+1 978.656.2500 

www.macom.com 

05 September 2023 

Richardson RFPD, Inc. 
1950 S. Batavia Ave, Suite 100 
Geneva, Illinois, 60134, USA 
 
ATTN: Quality/Purchasing Manager 
 
Subject:   Additional test site for the MASW-011071 
 
PCN #:  PCN-01665 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

MACOM Technology Solutions has a goal of providing multiple manufacturing and test sites for 
increased surge capacity as well as an uninterrupted supply chain. In alignment with this goal, we 
are pleased to announce an additional testing site for the parts listed below.  

In addition to our current test site in Lowell, MA we will begin testing parts at our facility in Hsinchu, 
Taiwan. Deliveries of the part numbers below, after September 10, 2023, may be tested at either 
test location. 

In accordance with MACOM Technology Solutions’ customer notification policy, you are receiving 
this notice because you have purchased one or more of the products listed in the previous two-
year period.  

The affected part numbers are: 

MASW-011071 
MASW-011071-TR0500 

 

Please contact your local sales representative if you have any specific questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tom Galluccio 
Director- Product Marketing  
Thomas.galluccio@macom.com 


